
VCAP Service Grants; HB 2212

HB  2212  allows  veterans’  service  organizations  to  apply  both  monetary  and  non-
monetary support (called a “match”) in order to continue to qualify for and receive service grants 
under the Veterans Claims Assistance Program (VCAP). The VCAP Advisory Board will make 
recommendations on match funding levels. These recommendations will be considered by the 
Kansas Commission on Veterans Affairs.
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